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Temporary Closure of the Retail Parking Lot 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We would like to inform you that the car park entrance and exit to the retail parking 
lot in Building 13B will be temporarily closed for installation of the car park 
management system for the duration mentioned below: 
 
 

Wednesday, 24th August 2016 to Tuesday, 30th August 2016 
 

 
During this period visitors may use the available street parking or the retail parking 
lot located within ground level of Building 14.  
 
 
Based on the aforementioned, occupants are advised to use their allocated parking 
bay in the residential car park. If you have not received your access card, then kindly 
contact your Landlord for the same. 
 
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on 800-
2662 or email servicerequest@mcm.ae 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Meraas Community Management 
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